
Housing Policy – Fall 2024  

King University provides student dormitory-style housing to support a traditional 

college experience.  

Accordingly, to create a learning community and maintain the traditional on-

campus student experience, the University’s residence halls are reserved for 

traditional-age students between the ages of 17 and 24. Considering the freedom 

and independence enjoyed by older students, and also the social challenges 

confronting older students, King’s residence halls are not appropriate for students 

over the age of 24. If space is available, however, graduate students over the 

traditional age range may be accommodated. 

The University recognizes that some students may complete high school education 

earlier than others. Therefore, students who are at least 16 years of age will be 

considered for residence hall housing on a case-by-case basis by the Residence 

Life Department and the Dean of Students. 

Priority for residence hall housing will be given to students between the ages of 17 

and 24 at the beginning of the semester. Students outside this age range may 

request special approval from the Residence Life Department and the Dean of 

Students. Approval will be based upon housing availability. Such special approval 

is limited to: 

• Students who are honorably discharged military, reserve, or national guard, 

and in the age range of 24-28.  

• International students enrolled in the traditional college experience and who 

are in the age range of 24-26. 

• Graduate students who are in the age range of 24-26. 

• Continuing students currently housed on-campus and in the age range of 24-

26. 

King University does not offer housing for families.  

The University President may in truly exceptional cases consider waivers to this 

policy. 


